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The Needs of Farmworkers

The 2022 Washington State Legislature directed WSIPP to conduct a comprehensive study of the needs of farmworkers in the state to help
policymakers determine whether those needs are being met by state-administered programs, policies, and statutes. WSIPP must focus on needs
related to health and safety in the workplace, payment of wages, and preventing harassment and discrimination of, and retaliation against,
farmworkers for asserting their rights regarding health and safety standards, wage and hour laws, and access to services. The information must be
based on surveys or interviews conducted by Latino nonprofit agencies with well-established connections to farmworkers.

WSIPP must also examine how relevant state agencies coordinate with each other and federal agencies in enforcing the laws and policies related to
farmworkers and review available data and research on programs intended to provide farmworkers access to services and benefits.

A preliminary report can be found <a href="https://www.wsipp.wa.gov/Publications?reportld=685">here</a>, and a final report is due to the
legislature by June 30, 2025.
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. Washington State Institute for Public Policy

The Washington State Legislature created the Washington State Insititute for Public Policy in 1983. A Board of Directors-representing the legislature,
the governor, and public universities-governs WSIPP and guides the development of all activities. WSIPP's mission is to carry out practical research,
at legislative direction, on issues of importance to Washington State.
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